
Preston and District Tuesday Club 
 

Chairman’s Annual Report 2025 
 
 
We have had a great year with a wide range of activities.   
 
We started with an outing to Quex Park.  We’ve been taken all over the 
world with various talks, learned about mediaeval Canterbury and the 
sustainability of local water.  
 
We also had presentations about colour co-ordination/décor in homes 
and thoroughbred racehorses.  We’ve discovered that most of us have 
twins in our families.  We finished off with learning about the folklore of 
corn dollies and making some of our own. 
 
We are grateful that our members gave some of these presentations. 
 
We mostly meet in peoples’ homes but also had a fascinating Open 
meeting about world wildlife and photography in Preston Village Hall. 
 
We have 23 members.    And we have a few spare places available too.   

Penny Cornet 

Chairman 


